
Earn Rebates with our Business Lighting Program

Lighting can account for 25 percent or more of a business’s energy use, so we know it 
pays to upgrade to energy-saving fixtures. There are more options than ever before for 
energy-efficient lighting that works for your business. Also, you may qualify for our 
rebate and for federal tax credits towards your lighting upgrade. 

Continually improving technology and higher 
efficiency codes and standards have led to more 
energy saving lighting options than ever before. To 
help you select the energy-efficient lighting system 
that best fits your needs, we’re available to help. 
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For more information about our rebate program or to speak with one of our Business Lighting 
Program Specialists, please visit our website FPL.com/bizlighting 

Benefits
	» Longer life that saves on replacement and 

maintenance costs 

	» Better quality light directed where and 
when you need it

	» Reduce energy costs

	» Reduces building cooling loads

	» May help you qualify for federal tax credits

Qualifications
	» High, Mid and Low Bay LEDs 

How to earn rebates

Select an energy-efficient lighting system, and FPL 
will give you a rebate up to $20 per fixture.

Eligibility

	» All businesses are eligible to participate

	» Lighting system must be pre-approved by FPL 
before installation

	» Existing buildings only

Usage Requirements

Rebates are for interior lighting that is used on 
a regular basis:

	» From 3 to 6 p.m.

	» Every day of the work week

	» From June 1 to Sept. 30


